Warsaw, Poland, February 6th 2013
King and Prime Minister
His Royal Majesty
King Abdullah bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud
The Custodian of the two Holy Mosques
Office of His Majesty the King
Re: Prosecution of Raif Badawi
Your Majesty,
I am writing on behalf of Raif Badawi, the owner of a web site and author of on-line articles, who has been imprisoned since June 17 2012. 

I have received information, that following the publication of several articles on his liberal website Raif Badawi has been charged with threatening public security and insulting religious leaders. He has now been sentenced to seven years of imprisonment and flogging, while his alleged crimes comprise solely of peaceful use of his right to freedom of expression.
Your Majesty, I call on you to release Raif Badawi unconditionally and without delay, as he is a prisoner of conscience held solely for peaceful use of his right to freedom of expression.

I also call on you to allow him regular contact with his family, a lawyer of his choice and access to medical care he may require.

Finally, in recognition of international law of human rights I call on you no to allow the punishment of flogging, as a cruel and inhuman form of ill-treatment.
Yours sincerely,
[PODPIS]
Warsaw, Poland
C.C.

- Minister of the Interior, 
His Royal Highness Prince Mohammed bin Naif bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud, 
- Minister of Justice, 
Shaykh Dr Mohammed bin Abdul Kareem Al-Issa
- Ambassador of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the Republic of Poland
His Excellency Ambassador Waleed Taher Radwan

